
Cherokee Rose Quilters Guild 
Day Meeting 

November 8, 2007 
 
Dori moved that the meeting be brought to order and Kathy Eck seconded. Vice President 

Phyl called the meeting to order and wished a happy birthday to those quilters with 

birthdays in November. Caryl: Vote on bylaws changes that were printed in newsletter. No 

opposition. 

 
Committee Reports: 

 

Nominating — Caryl: Passed out ballots for officers. Results will be given at the night 

meeting. 

Treasurer — Irene: Our current balance is $3,299.74. Phyl personally thanked Maetha for 

her donations to our Rauction. 
Hospitality — Jessie: Thanks to those who brought refreshments today and for bringing 

refreshments all year. Dina: Need more sign ups for November.  

Programs — Doreen: Maetha from Tiny Stitches will be at our November night meeting 

which will be the third Thursday due to Thanksgiving. There will be a shopping 

opportunity. 

Newsletter — Joany: Needs items for December newsletter not later than November 24th. 
Publicity — Rachel: Quilt is up at the hospital. The quilts will hang for one month. They 

need to be big. 

Ways and Means — Linda: Record-breaking Rauction. Raised $968. Basket valued at $290 

will be raffled at the November night meeting. Tickets are 6/$5. Also have tote bags, pins 

and cookbooks.  Caryl: At Board Meeting in October, it was suggested that dues be raised 
to $20 for 2008. Day meeting voted for this raise in dues. 

Librarian — Yvonne: Thanks for all the donations to our Library. 

Sunshine — Dorene: Queen’s grandson had an auto accident; Tina Corbitt is sick with 

shingles and vertigo; Rita Perez is having surgery in December; and, Royce’s cancer is in 

remission. 

Christmas Party (December 6, 6:00 p.m.) — Dorene: Theme is “A Patchwork Christmas.” 
We will play quilter’s bingo. Instructions for making our bingo “cards” are in the newsletter. 

We are putting together bags for nursing home residents. The bag will include a pair of 

socks, Kleenex, a stuffed animal and lotion. Please sign up if you plan to attend the party. 

Passed around sign up sheet for food.  

Membership — Denise: 32 members and 3 visitors were present. Marge won the fat quarter 
lottery. Next month’s fat quarters will be Christmas prints. Door prizes were awarded. 

There will be no door prizes at the Christmas party. 

 

Joany had some Garden Gate patterns from Stensors for anyone who would like to try them 

out and provide feedback. Dorene B. suggested that we shred current membership booklets 

when we get the new ones. Martha showed raffle quilt for Sweetwater Springs Assisted 
Living. Tickets are $1 each or 6/$5. Phyl passed out sheets to sign up for committees. 

 

Golden Scissors and Show and Tell — Dori: Golden Scissors went to Rachel (2), Jessie, 

Kathy Eck, Doreen T. and Marge. Rachel and Dori earned golden pins. 

 
The meeting was adjourned for the program. 

 

Respectfully submitted, Sandra Wilson 


